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THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD   JANUARY 7, 2024 



The Epiphany of the Lord 

Until we gather around the table,   

Fr. Mike 

Dear Friends, 

[The magi] were overjoyed at seeing the star and on entering the house, they saw the child and his mother.  
They prostrated themselves and did him homage.   —Matthew 2: 1-12 

   
Paying homage in Bethlehem 
 The ancient texts they studied pointed them in the direction of the country of the Jews. They searched the heavens 
as the sages indicated. Then, gathering precious gifts, they set out to find this king that God had raised up. The journey 
naturally took them to Jerusalem, the sophisticated capital city of Judaism — but the king they encountered there was 
the antithesis of the king they were searching for. They were redirected to Bethlehem, a small village a few miles — and 
another world — away. There they found the place they were looking for: a tired young mom and her little boy playing 
peacefully. 
  In their hearts they knew they had found who they were looking for. The prophecies were fulfilled. They had 
followed the right star. These men — the wisest of the wise of their time — shook the dust off their boots and robes and 
entered the small dwelling.  Humbly, they presented their gifts to the child — offerings that foretold the life that lay 
before this boy. What was missing in the courts of the powerful in the city they found in a hovel in that village: humility, 
compassion, peace — and hope. 
 God had entered human history as a vulnerable, happy child. And they were wise enough to realize the divine in their 
midst. And they did him homage. 
  
We, too, seek God — but, more often than not, we find him in unexpected places. We insist on looking in great 
cathedrals, when God is present in a hospital room; we are swept up in great displays of power but fail to see God ’s 
hand at work with the farmer bringing his vegetables to harvest; we are moved to tears by a magnificent oratorio but 
are deaf to God’s joy in a giggling child. In the year ahead, may we seek God in the Bethlehems we travel and work to 
bring our Bethlehems’ simple peace, uncomplicated justice and blessed compassion to our Jerusalems and centers of 
power. Let us bow in gratitude before the gift of bread on our tables; before babies; before ocean waves, sunrises and 
sunsets; before the poor, the vulnerable and marginalized; before all that is good and holy. For there is God, among us, 
in our Bethlehems. 
 
 Our celebration of Christmas continues with today's Solemnity of 
the Epiphany of the Lord. We hear how the Magi from the east 
followed the star to Bethlehem where they found the Holy Family. Like 
the Magi, we are to follow the light of faith as we have entered into a 
whole new year. The light of faith which we follow brings us to Jesus 
and a faith where we experience and bring His peace, joy, mercy, 
justice, charity, forgiveness and love into our life and share it with 
others. 
 The traditional blessing of homes is enclosed in the bulletin for 
you and your family to pray and place above the main doorway of your 
home, so that as the three wise men searched for the Lord by the 
guidance of a star, you too, going forth from your home will seek Christ 
and bring Christ to the lives you touch. 
 January 7 marks the celebration of Christmas for Orthodox 
Christians. We pray that they, like us, will rejoice in the birth of the 
Messiah.  
 I want to also thank all who generously donated gifts to the Angel 
Tree. Your kindness helped so many families in the community and valley. Thank you.  
 As we look back on the Advent and Christmas season, I want to thank all who made this special time a 
prayerful and meaningful experience of liturgy, community and parish life.  
 On behalf of our whole parish staff, 
    May God bless us young and old with health and happiness throughout the New Year and 



VOTIVE CANDLES 
 St. Patrick Candle: 
 All Parishioners 
  

  

 Infant Jesus of 
 Prague Candle: 
 The children of the 
 Parish 

The Bread  and Wine for all Masses 
this week are given in memory of 

Cor Kester 
By: Family 

 

 

      MASS INTENTIONS 
 
 

 
 

SUNDAY  January 7, 2024 
The Epiphany of the Lord 
8:30 AM  Michael Adler 
   By: Toby & Christina Meloro 

11:00 AM  Lucci & Hainsey Families 
   By: Joe & Kathy Lucci 
   All Parishioners, Living & Deceased 

MONDAY  January 8, 2024 (The Baptism of the Lord) 
8:30 AM  Evelyn Rhodes 
   By: Gloria McFarland 

TUESDAY January 9, 2024  
8:30 AM  Liturgy of the Word, Holy Communion 

WEDNESDAY  January 10, 2024  
8:30 AM  Dolores "Dee" Pannunzio 
   By: Kim & Anthony Vargo 

THURSDAY January 11, 2024  
8:30 AM  Ray Tirpack 
   By: Jo Sevasko 

FRIDAY   January 12, 2024  
8:30 AM  Liturgy of the Word, Holy Communion, 
   Divine Mercy Devotions 
 
SATURDAY January 13, 2024 
Vigil, 2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
3:15 PM  Confessions 
4:00 PM  Patricia A. Bolchalk 
   By: Rosemary Hollenbank 
   All Parishioners, Living & Deceased 

SUNDAY  January 14, 2024 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:30 AM  Ernie & Kay DeMatteo 
   By: Dominic & Maria Pimpinella 

11:00 AM  Rick Love, Sr. 
   By: Love Family 

IN MEMORIAM  
Please pray for the souls and families of   

Frank A. Cwynar, Jr., Beverly Coller and  
Joe Carothers 

who have fallen asleep in the Lord.  
"May the Angels welcome them to Paradise." 

WELCOME TO ST. PAT'S!  

We celebrate the Baptism of the Lord on Monday, 
January 8, 2024. This feast closes our season of 
Christmas. 
 

This is what John the Baptist proclaimed: "One mightier than 
I is coming after me. I am not worthy to stoop and loosen the 
thongs of His sandals. I have baptized you with water; He will 
baptize you with the Holy Spirit." —Mk 1:7-8 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS 
"For out of you shall come forth a ruler who will shepherd 
My people.” Is Christ calling you forth out of your comfort 
zone to serve Him in others as a sister, brother, or 
priest?  Talk to your priest or reach out to Fr. Chad Johnson 
at cjohnson@youngstowndiocese.org or (330) 744-8451. 

HOUSE BLESSINGS 

20    C    M    B    24 
May Christ Bless This Dwelling Place. 

 

Epiphany (also known as Twelfth Night, Theophany, or 
Three Kings Day) marks the occasion of a time-honored 
Christian tradition of “chalking the door.” You will find 
inserted in this week's bulletin, a house blessing card for 
your "chalking of the door". You can take it and place 
above any entrance of your home: 20 + C + M + B + 24. 
The letters have two meanings. First, they represent the 
initials of the Magi — Caspar, Melchior, and Balthazar— 
who came to visit Jesus in His first home. They also 
abbreviate the Latin phrase, Christus mansionem 
benedicat: “May Christ bless the house.” The “+”signs 
represent the cross, and the “20” at the beginning and the 
“24” at the end mark the year. Taken together, this 
inscription is performed as a request for Christ to bless 
those homes so marked and that He stay with those who 
dwell therein throughout the entire year. The chalking of 
the doors is a centuries-old practice throughout the 
world, though it appears to be somewhat less well-known 
in the United States. It is, however, an easy tradition to 
adopt, and a great practice whereby we dedicate our year 
to God from its very outset, asking His blessing on our 
homes and on all who live, work, or visit them there. The 
timing for the chalking of the doors varies somewhat in 
practice. This prayer may be prayed on the traditional 
Feast of the Epiphany — the Twelfth Day of Christmas. 
Most often, the chalking takes place after Epiphany Mass, 
and can be done at any church, home, or dwelling. 



LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
January 13 at 4:00 p.m. 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
Anthony Vargo(1), Michele Czopor(2), Lisa Love(4), 
Donna Medvec(6), Janice Hornyak(7) 
Lectors: Tom Beasley, Jerome Hornyak 
Altar Servers: Dan Yoder, Louie & Santino Alessio 
AED responder: Mary Joy Stremlau RN 

January 14 at 8:30 a.m. 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
John Battisti(1), Erika Meeks(2), Andrea Murray(4), 
Rocco Bornes(6), Rich Kaufman(7) 
Lectors: Annmarie Pesa, Barb Salata 
Altar Servers: Thomas Pesa, Zachery Maritch, Violet 
Prezioso 
AED responder: John Rydarowicz 

January 14 at 11:00 a.m. 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
Diane McAllen(1), Becky Prelee(2), Mike Cheney(4), Chris 
Conway(6), Fred Behnke(7) 
Lectors: Lori Garon, Bill Lucarell 
Altar Servers: Mike & AJ Cheney, Matt & Emily McNany 
AED responder: Mary Lou Lazor RN 
Children's Liturgy of the Word: Shannon Horner 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH… 

Sunday January 7, 2024 
9:30-10:45 am PSR, Gr. K-8 
12:30 pm CELEBRATE/S 
 
Tuesday, January 9, 2024 
6-8 pm Veteran & First Responder Ministry/S 
 
Wednesday January 10, 2024 
PALANCA letters due to Karen Bartos 
 
Saturday, January 13, 2023 
7:30-9:30 am Food Pantry/PC 
10:00 am-5:00 pm Confirmation Retreat/S 
 
Sunday January 14, 2024 
9:30-10:45 am PSR, Gr. K-8 
12:30 pm CELEBRATE/S 

INOUR PARISH THOSE WHO NEED OUR PRAYERS… 
Dear God, we place our worries in your hands. We place 
our sick under your care and humbly ask that you restore 
your servants to health once more. Please remember to 
keep in prayer…  

Ed Ammeen 
Kristina Bayus 
Cheryl Beil 
Dorothy Bonaquist  
Irene Bresky 
Jody Brocious 
Beverly Brown  
Russell Brown 
Janice Burrows 
Rocko Capretta 
Pat Carsone 
Tony Carsone  
Clara Casale  
Lisa Chiabi 
Helen Collins 
Billy Cummins, Jr.  
Peggy Curtin  
Jude Epps 
Mary Ann Ferguson 
Jane Franczkowski 
James Frankino 

Syl Frazzini, Jr. 
Bill Gibson 
Cass Heinzer  
Theresa Hickey  
Logan Hunt 
Mary Kay Jablonski 
Kathleen Johnson 
Mary Ellen Kish 
Steven Krett  
Patty Lavernuick 
Peggy Madeline  
Clyde McCartney 
Kathy McCartney 
Jenny Melnik  
Debra Menendez  
Dave Millerleile 
Lulu Millerleile  
Ann Nemkovich 
Mary Louise 
 Petrusko  
Kathy Rex 

Becky Ricchuiti 
Tony Ricchiuti 
Shirley Samulka 
Mikayla Smith 
Patrick Sowers 
Louise Spagnoletta 
Darlene Spurio  
Doris Studer 
Jack Tanatt 
Brandon Tierney 
Hannah Tringhese 
Barbara Vernell 
Edward Wiatrowski 
Sharon Wiatrowski 
Paula Wozniak 
Richard A. Wozniak  
Paula Bartos Young 

If you are seeking prayers for relatives and/or friends, email 
klucci@youngstowndiocese.org with the names of those you 
would like added to the bulletin prayer list. 

FESTIVAL OF HOPE 
St. Pat's will be having a "Festival of Hope" on 
Sunday, January 21, 2024 from 9:30-10:45 am in 
the school. It will be an inter-generational event for 
the whole family. Classrooms will be set up with 
activities centered around the Eucharist. All 
parishioners are welcome to attend. 

CRAFT CLUB FOR JANUARY 
The next meeting of the St Pat's 
craft club will be on Tuesday, 
January 16th at 6pm in the 
school.  We will be making a 
wooden tray.  Please RSVP to 
Leslie Kerr at 724-856-6778 to 
ensure there are enough 
supplies.  This is an easy project 
that everyone can do.  See 
you then!  

4TH QUARTER 2023 NEW PARISHIONERS 
A warm welcome to the following new parishioners: 
 
Ryan & Marissa Miller & their son Ryker 
Ryan Shimko & Melissa Bauer 
Rebecca Walker 
Tim & Carol Miller 
Josphine Martelli 
Angela Martelli 
Laney McCallister 
William Colletta, Jr. 
Christopher & Abby Rader &  
their children Christopher &  Loralie 

ST. PATRICK CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS 
If you would like to receive your 2023 contribution 

statement, please fill out this form and drop it in the 

collection basket or mail it to the parish house at: 225 N. 

Main St., Hubbard 44425. 
 

Envelope Number _______________ 

Family Name _______________________________________ 

Address ___________________________________________ 

Phone Number _____________________________________ 



INOUR PARISH 

CONFIRMATION INFORMATION 
 Our Confirmation class of 2024 will be attending 
their Confirmation Retreat on Saturday, January 13 at St. 
Patrick Church. We have 14 8th graders preparing to 
celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation at St. Columba 
Cathedral on Saturday, April 13 at 11:00 AM. 
 At the closing of the retreat the candidates will 
receive an envelope of letters of love and support from 
family members and friends. We call these letters 
PALANCA. If you would like to send a letter to any of our 
candidates, please be sure to seal it and put their first 
and last name and the word “PALANCA” on the front of 
the envelope. All letters need to be dropped off at the 
Parish House to Karen Bartos by Wednesday, January 
10th. There is a mail slot in the front door of the Parish 
House if you need to drop off letters after working hours 
(Monday-Friday, 8am -4pm).  

Benjamin Balog  Annaleigh Behnke  
Grayson Cheney  Mitchell Fink              
Landon Kettering Sophie McFarland  
Shawn Meluch Vincent Micheline      
Christian Misfud            Dallas Mortimer  
Maddox Pieton Jillian Riccardi  
Lylah Taylor         Mia Williams     

VETERANS, MILITARY & FIRST RESPONDERS 
The St. Patrick's "Order of Saint Michael and Saint 
Florian" ministry will hold its next meeting on THIS 
Tuesday, January 9, 2024 from 6-8 pm in rm. 208 of 
the school. This ministry aims to build and foster Faith 
and camaraderie among this vital segment of our Parish 
and the Hubbard community. 
 

This ministry is open to all Veterans, First Responders, 
and Active and Reserve Military. 
 

Please direct questions to Louie Alessio at (843)271-
5838 or the parish house. Please mark your calendars 
and make plans to attend this wonderful and fantastic 
opportunity and event. Please pass the word to fellow 
Catholic and community military, veterans and first 
responders. 

 
 

 
 

Our advertisers make this bulletin possible. 
Our featured sponsor this week is:  

City Machine Technologies, Inc. 
330-747-2639 

50 / 50 “POT OF GOLD” 
The Pot of Gold number for December 24 was #366 
There was no winner. The winner would have received 
$621.00. The Pot of God Number for December 31 was 
#3425. There was no winner. The winner would have 
received $734.00. Entries (envelopes) for the Pot of Gold 
need to be in the office by 12:00 noon on Mondays. 

DEADLINE FOR 1-21-2024 BULLETIN: 
8:00 AM Thursday 1-11-24. Email articles to 
klucci@youngstowndiocese.org by this date to insure that the 
article will be able to be included.  

 The proclamation of the date of Easter and the other moveable feasts on Epiphany dates from a time when 
calendars were not readily available. It was necessary to make known the date of Easter in advance, since many 
celebrations of the liturgical year depend on its date. The number of Sundays that follow Epiphany, the date of Ash 
Wednesday, and the number of Sundays that follow Pentecost are all computed in relation to Easter. 
 Although calendars now give the date of Easter and the other feasts in the liturgical year for many years in 
advance, the Epiphany proclamation still has value. It is a reminder of the centrality of the resurrection of the Lord in 
the liturgical year and the importance of the great mysteries of faith which are celebrated each year. 
 

Know, dear brothers and sisters, that, as we have rejoiced at the Nativity of our  Lord 
Jesus Christ, so by leave of God's mercy we announce to you also the joy of His 
Resurrection, who is our Savior. 

On the fourteenth day of February will fall Ash Wednesday, and the beginning of 

 the fast of the most sacred Lenten season. 

On the thirty-first day of March you will celebrate with joy Easter Day, the Paschal 

 feast of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

On the twelfth day of May will be the Ascension of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

On the nineteenth day of May, the feast of Pentecost. 

On the second day of June, the feast of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. 

On the first day of December, the First Sunday of the Advent of our Lord Jesus 

 Christ, to whom is honor and glory for ever and ever.  Amen. 



SHARING OUR TREASURE 

Epiphany of the Lord 
“They fell down and worshipped him.  Then they opened 

their treasures and offered him gifts of gold, frankincense, 
and myrrh.” - Matthew 2:11 

 

Notice the order of events in the Magi’s visit.  First, they 
knelt before Jesus and prayed to Him.  Then they presented 
Him with their gifts.  We, too, must take time to pray 
before we present our gifts to the Lord.  We never know 
what God may be asking us to share!  

Weekend Collection For December 23/24, 2023 
 

  Automatic Collection $   1,322.92 
 Sunday Offertory  $   8,290.50 
 Sunday Total  $   9,613.42 
 Improvement  $   1,394.00 
  Piano $        50.00  (additional)  
 

Weekend Collection For December 30/31, 2023 
 

  Automatic Collection $   1,459.46 
 Sunday Offertory  $   8,687.00 
 Sunday Total  $ 10,146.46 
 Improvement  $   1,067.00 
  Piano $        50.00  (additional)  
  Solemnity of Mary $   1,404.65 
 
 Christmas Total To Date: $ 31,580.88 
 Christmas Flowers To Date: $   3,871.00 
 

   

STEWARDSHIP 
DEACON JOHN'S STEWARDSHIP COLUMN 

Our electronic donation program is at: 
www.stpatshub.org/donate/, 
or scan the QR code to the right 
with the camera app on your cell phone. 

Thank you to our parish family 
for your generosity. 

 In St. Paul’s letter to the Ephesians, he tells us 
that “We are stewards of God’s grace and are co-
partners in the promise of Jesus through the 
Gospel.” (Ephesians 13:2-3) 

 To be true stewards of God’s grace we must 
understand not only the grace given to every believer, 
but also the unique gifting and calling of the Holy 
Spirit for each of us.  

 We each are in Christ and should cultivate our 
place of service to Him. When this becomes real to 
us, the importance of the various positions to serve 
the Body of Christ will become easier for us to 
recognize.  

 Each of us has received a gift, a particular 
spiritual talent, a gracious divine endowment to use 
as God’s faithful stewards. May God continue to 
bless our parish and our families with His abundant 
grace in the New Year.  

God bless,                                                                                                                                                                                        
Deacon John 

DIOCESE OF YOUNGSTOWN MASS FOR LIFE 
The annual diocesan Mass for Life will take place on 
Sunday, January 14, 2024 at 4:00 pm in St. 
Columba Cathedral, celebrated by Most. Rev. David 
J. Bonnar, Bishop of Youngstown. There will be a 
blessing of unborn children and their families. A 
reception including information on Walking with 
Moms in Need. Donations will be accepted. 
  
DIOCESAN COMMUNICATIONS COLLECTION 
THIS WEEKEND—JANUARY 6/7, 2024 
Your gift to the Diocesan Communications 
Collection supports programs like Wineskins, The 
Catholic Echo podcast, televised Masses, the 
Catholic Echo magazine and website, diocesan 
social media and even many of the announcements 
you see in the bulletin. All of these initiatives, and 
future ones, are geared toward informing and 
engaging you. To support these initiatives (or future 
ones), please give to the Communications 
Collection on January 6 & 7, 2024.  

LEAVE A LEGACY—REMEMBER YOUR CHURCH IN 
YOUR ESTATE PLANNING. 
Have you ever wondered if anyone ever does this?  
The simple answer is yes. The church has received 
many generous bequests from a number of estates 
over the years. Many Catholics have determined that 
they wish to provide for the church through a gift from 
their estate. Contact Deacon John Bartos at the parish 
house, 330-534-1928. 



MISSION STATEMENT 
We, the people of St. Patrick Parish in Hubbard, Ohio, are a Roman Catholic community united by our faith 
in God and nourished through our celebration of the Eucharist and the Word. Empowered by the Holy Spirit, 
we strive to meet the spiritual and physical needs of our parish family and the world community. 

 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 
Monday‒Friday ........................................... 8:00 a.m.‒4:00 p.m. 

RELIGIOUS ED. & TEEN MINISTRY OFFICES 
Monday‒Thursday ...................................... 9:00 a.m.‒4:00 p.m.  
Sunday................................ 9:30‒10:45 a.m. (During PSR hours) 
Sunday Morning only ............................................ 330-534-2509 
Email ............................................... Karen.k.Bartos@gmail.com 

EUCHARIST 
Saturday Vigil ............................................................... 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday..................................................... 8:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 
Holy Day ............................................................. Consult Bulletin 
Weekday ...................................................................... 8:30 a.m. 

BAPTISM 
Third weekend of each month, during any weekend Mass, or after 11 Mass. 

Preparation class required (1st Sunday each month 12:30 pm) 
RECONCILIATION: Saturdays 3:15 p.m. 

MARRIAGE: Arrangements made with Priest at least  
SIX MONTHS prior to desired date.  

R.C.I.A.: Tuesday Night- for information call Deacon Bob 
PARISH OFFICE EMAIL: cccm113@aol.com 

PARISH STAFF 
Very Rev. Michael Swierz ........................................ Pastor 

 .... President, St. Joseph The Provider School Youngstown 

Deacon Robert Friedman ..................... Pastoral Associate 

Deacon John Bartos ..................... Director of Stewardship 

Deacon Michael Medvec..Director of Missionary Discipleship 

Karen Bartos .............. Coordinator of Religious Education 

Gretchen Kuhns ....................... Director of Music Ministry 

Lisa Hosack ................... Director of Finance & Operations 

Joe Spurio .................................................... Choir Director 

Teri Ray ............. Coordinator of Celebrate/Adm. Assistant 

Kathy Lucci………………… Bulletin Editor, Website Manager 

Barb Murdock ............................................ Office Assistant 

Christine Trinckes……..………………… .... Pre-School Director 

Leonard Ray…………Director of Maintenance & Operations 

225 NORTH MAIN STREET • HUBBARD, OHIO 44425 
Website: www.stpatshub.org   •   Phone: 330-534-1928   •   Fax: 330-534-0820  •    Church Hall: 330-534-4219  

St. Patrick Roman Catholic Church 

	 3-E-4-3 	 For ad info. call 1-800-477-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 14-0172

• Air Conditioning

• Heating

• Air Duct Cleaning

• Indoor Air Quality

• Residential

• Commercial

• New Construction

Hubbard’s
Hvac Company Since 1955

330-568-7076 • gaultheating.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME 
Kelly Sweeney

ksweeney@4LPi.com
 (800) 477-4574 x6371

IF YOU LIVE ALONE
$1995

/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com

4 Ambulance/Police  
4 Family/Friends
4 GPS & Fall Alert

MDMedAlert!™

800.808.9294
CALL NOW!



	 3-E-4-3 	 For ad info. call 1-800-477-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 14-0172

electrical contractors / industrial-commercial

330-746-7444
330-746-4339 fax
Ohio License #25501

419 Belmont Ave.
P.O. Box 6416

Youngstown, OH 44501
Email: tom@university-electric.com

CJ, Jim, Joe, Tom & EricCJ, Jim, Joe, Tom & Eric

Owned & Operated by the Kyle Family for 4 Generations

Stewart-Kyle
Funeral Home

407 W. Liberty St. Hubbard

(330) 534-1955

Learn More About Us At
www.stewart-kyle.com

David & Ben Kyle
Funeral Directors

David Thompson Territory Representative
dthompson3@republicservices.com

office 330-729-5515    cell 330-559-6102
3870 Hendrix Road, Youngstown

republicservices.com

45 East Liberty St.
	 Hubbard, OH 44425

330.534.5408
Rudolph J. Braydich, DDS • Mark P. Braydich, DDS

Stephen J. Orlosky, DDS • Shane Roche, DMD

www.Braydich.com

HANDYMAN SUPPLY
OF HUBBARD, INC.

35 South Main St.
Hubbard, OH 44425-2154

(330) 534-0704

(330)534-0811(330)534-0811
SHOW THIS 
BULLETIN 

FOR A 9 CUT 
CHEESE PIZZA 

FOR $7.00

DEVINE’S SHOP & SAVE

ope
n

529 N. Main St.
Hubbard

534-3625 The more you shop,  
the more you save on fuel

SPECIALTY MEAT, DELI & BAKERY
Party Trays & Fruit Baskets
	 Weekdays	 8am -10pm
	 Sundays	 8am -  9pm

Motor Express
800-321-2733

Full Service Broadline Food Distributor

	 Ralph Streb
	 Sales Representative
	 761 Bev Road, Youngstown
	 P: 330.318.6324
	 C: 330.219.7911
	 RStreb@KaleelBrothers.com
Fresh Produce • Frozen Foods • Paper & Janitorial • Canned Goods
	 www.kaleelbrothers.com	 330.758.0861

	 880 West Liberty St.
	 Hubbard, OH

FREE 24 Pk Crystal 2 0 Water
with $40 purchase PLU 24

Edward's Flowers
Since 1947

 
 

ORDER ONLINE OR CALL NOW. 
330.744.4387

www.edwardsflowers.com
911 Elm St., Youngstown, OH 44505

Finest Flowers Smartly Presented

	 TONDO
	 CARPETS, INC.
Quality Floor Coverings • Expert Installation 

1222 Keefer Rd • Girard
(330) 539-6014

Bill Cummins, Funeral Director
709 North Main St., Hubbard OH
(330) 534-1952 • www.kcummins.com

(330) 770-7663
jameshodgeroofing.com

•	Roofs
•	Repairs
•	Fire & Flood
•	Interior Work
•	Insurance
	 Specialist

OPEN 24/7
FREE Fitness 

Classes for Members
330.568.8115

123 East Liberty St., Hubbard
facebook.com/ironeaglefitness247

CONSTRUCTION SOLUTIONS SINCE 1965
VECOHIO.COM |330.539.4044

“Your Friendly
Neighborhood Market”

Now offering online shopping
shopbrookfield.sparklemarkets.com

7229 Warren Sharon Rd., Brookfield, OH 44403 | 330-448-4328

Johns
Heating & Cooling LLC

All our repairs are 
guaranteed and done 

right, the first time.

License # 47114

5801 Watson Rd - Hubbard, OH
Business Hours:
Mon-Fri 8:00am - 5:00pm
Emergency Service Available

3 3 0 - 5 6 8 - 4 1 0 4

330.799.1339              JMVerostko.com

330-244-4498 • 330-286-7065
6715 Tippecanoe Rd, Ste 2C,

Canfield, OH 44406
monest@kwgd.com 

  kwgd.com/matthew-onest
A full service law firm practicing over

 25 specialty areas of law
Matthew W. Onest,

Attorney at Law

Are you mechanically inclined?

 Doing home and auto repairs?

Maintenance work? 

CMT is looking for you…
Full-time and part-time

opportunities are available for 
those 18+ with a drug-free lifestyle. 
Experience in an industrial setting 
is required. Experience with tape 

measures, hand tools and good math 
skills is necessary.

APPLY ONLINE: 
www.cmtcompanies.com/employment

Residential & Commercial

330-729-9911
Custom Kitchens • Garages

Closets • Mudrooms

York Mahoning
MECHANICAL CONTRACTORS, INC.

AIR CONDITIONING - HEATING - REFRIGERATION
• Commercial/Industrial

724 Canfield Rd. • 788-7011
Michael J. Fagert, President 

Ronald J. Fagert, Vice President

Affordable Health & Life AgencyAffordable Health & Life Agency
1407 Mount Everett Rd, Hubbard OH 44425

Mark W. Klotz,Mark W. Klotz, independent agent independent agent
 Medicare’s Annual Election Period is HERE!

Let’s shop plans and see if we can save you $$$
Call Mark W Klotz for a Free Consultation

Licensed in PA, OH & TX

OH: 330-288-7490 | Cell: 330-219-3851 | mark.klotz65@gmail.com
Helping People Make Good Life Choices! I do not offer every plan in your area. I am contracted with 10 Carriers and 

128 plans. Contact Medicare.gov or call 1-800 MEDICARE to see all options

3 FLAGS INC.  
KISH FAMILY


